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Box 522
Carlsbad, HNew l}Mexico
February 17, 1936

Dr. Es Ho ‘:‘13118
State Geologist
Santa Fe, New lMexico

Dear Dr. fells:

This is in reply td your letter of February 8th,
regarding the Hobbs High #1.

The only report I have on file in this connection
is form SG-101, "Notice of Intention to Drill New Well",
however, there is some correspondence regarding it hers.

It seems as if the plugging was done under the
supervision of lr. Jim Sullivan. I will contact ¥r.
Sullivan and get him to make an affidavit to the effect
that the well was properly plugged so that our recwords
will be complete.

Very truly yours,

FIV:t

State 0il & Gas Inspector.



